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Level 11, 323 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 
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OUT16/15959 
 
 
Ms Lauren Rose 
Regional Roads, Transport Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
lauren.rose@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Rose 
 

Pacific Highway Upgrade – Warrell Creek to Urunga M odification 8   
(MP07-0112 MOD 8) 

Comment on the Environmental Assessment 
 
I refer to your email dated 30 March 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries in respect 
to the above matter. 
 
This matter was referred to the Water, Agriculture, Fisheries and Lands & Natural divisions 
DPI, and the following comment is provided by DPI Water. Further requests for advice or 
review to any part of DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au for 
attention.  
 
DPI Water has reviewed the Environmental Assessment for the modification and supports 
the management, mitigation and contingency measures proposed, including the treatment 
of runoff water prior to discharging to the nearby SEPP 14 wetland. 
 
For further information please contact Christie Jackson, Water Regulation Officer, 
Tamworth office on (02) 6763 1426 or via email at christie.jackson@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
DPI has no further comments to make on the proposal. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
14/04/2016 
 


